
December 7, 2023 
 
Present: Joe Gerold, Daryl Haarstick, David Helgerson, Hans Hanson, and Mike Kratzke. 
Visitors: Bryan Soland, Don and Diane Trieglaff. 
 
Dora township board met for the monthly meeting @ the  
CDH/Vergas Fire Hall meeting room Vergas, Mn. 
Meeting was called to order by Joe Gerold, at 7:00 pm. 
Pledge of Allegiance was said. 
 
The minutes for November meeting were read. Daryl Haarstick moved to accept the 
minutes, David Helgerson seconded motion, motion passed. 
 
Don Trieglaff came to say thank you for the support that Dora has given to the Am-Vets. 
They have been able to provide scholarships for area teens and also assist veterans in 
need. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was read and placed on file subject to audit. 
 
David reported on the CDH/Vergas Fire and Rescue meeting on November 28th. 
The department wants to increase the Truck fund to $60,000. They are looking at 
increasing the budget by ten percent next year. It would raise Dora’s share to $27,775.52 
which would be about $6,943.88 quarterly. They have also purchased some Life Vacs to 
be placed in some of the area businesses and meeting places. 
 
Daryl moved to pay David Antonsen $1,050 for his 21 years of service to the Township. 
David seconded motion; motion passed. 
 
Bryan will put out the Road Closed signs out on the minimum maintenance roads 
December 11th. 
 
Daryl moved to extend an agreement with Soland Rock and Gravel for 5 years starting 
January 1st 2024; for blading, snow removal and other services agreed upon by the 
township. David seconded the motion; motion passed. 
 
Joe Gerold inspected the approach for Timothy Carlson, work was completed to township 
approval, and check was written to refund the deposit. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:25 PM. 
 
 


